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Hearing on Horton City Budget Monday 
(KNZA)--The Horton City Commission will consider adoption of a 2015  budget following a public
hearing Monday evening.
Proposed is a budget nearly $4.9 million, which calls for the property tax levy to remain about the
same.  
The budget contains an estimated tax rate of 67.74 mills, which is expected to generate nearly
$438,000.
The Commission will meet Monday evening at 5:15 at the Horton City Hall.   
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